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Exploding to new heights when steel meets ice!  

 

March 13, 2020 10:30 pm 
 
Dear Members, 
 
To ensure the health and safety of our Derrick Skating Club members, coaches and 
volunteers, our response to COVID-19 continues to evolve as we take action to minimize the 
spread of the virus. The Derrick Skating Club is closely monitoring the news from the World 
Health Organization, Skate Canada, Alberta Health Service, and the City of Edmonton. We are 
also closely watching the decisions of key partners such as school boards and sporting 
organizations. Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 
With recent updates to City of Edmonton Recreation Facilities (as of March 13 at 7:00 pm), 
requiring that activities running in City rec centres limit the number of participants to 50 people 
or fewer, we will be cancelling some of our programming and modifying others in order to meet 
Alberta Health Services standards and City of Edmonton Recreation Facilities restrictions. 
 

 
*To help maintain appropriate limits on participant volume for figure skating programming: 
· Arrive for session 10 minutes prior to ice time. Individual off ice warm up for Senior/Int A 
permitted 
· Leave arena immediately after ice time 
· Limit of one family member accompanying the participating skater with drop off and pick up 
arrangement preferred 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out. 
 
From the Office of the Derrick Skating Club 
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